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Message from the Guest Editors

The active involvement of citizens in the decision-making
process via geoparticipatory spatial tools is becoming a
widespread research field among human geographers,
behavioral geographers, GIScientists, urban planners,
environmental psychologists, policy scientists, and many
others. The main aim of the Special Issue is to analyze the
state-of-the-art geoparticipatory tools for citizen
participation in community decision-making processes
and to suggest effective implementation of the
geoparticipatory tools available for local administrations.
This Special Issue aims to create a pool of good practices,
as well as to critically evaluate the research in the area of
GIS for spatial/political participation in the decision-
making processes of local administrations. We invite all
contributions that focus on using GIS in participatory
decision-making processes in local administrations. Paper
submissions may be focused regionally as well as at
different geographical scales, preferably using spatial
methods that overlap real-life deployments.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The ISPRS International Journal of Geo-Information invites
you to submit research articles, reviews, and reports
covering topics of the whole domain of geo-information.
Although the journal was only founded in 2012, it has
already achieved wide recognition in the scientific
community. We are proud that since April 2015, our journal
is indexed by the SCIE of the Web of Science. As Editor-in-
Chief, I encourage you to consider IJGI for your scientific
papers and would be pleased to welcome you as authors.
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